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Dear Tia,

On Friday, January 20, the Arts and Humanities 2 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee considered
proposals for two new ASL courses: ASL 2104 and 3105.

The Panel unanimously approved the courses with two recommendations:

e For ASL 2104: The Office of Student Life Disability Services has moved and the College’s
preferred statement is now, “Students with disabilities (including mental health, chronic or
temporary medical conditions) that have been certified by the Office of Student Life Disability
Services will be appropriately accommodated and should inform the instructor as soon as
possible of their needs. The Office of Student Life Disability Services is located in 098 Baker
Hall, 113 W. 12th Avenue; telephone 614-292-3307, slds@osu.edu; slds.osu.edu.”

e Both courses will only be offered on the Columbus campus. Would the ASL program consider
approving these for the regional campuses as well since a minor is being developed and ASL
1101-1103 is available on the regionals? Students on regional campuses will likely be very
interested in this minor.

Should you have any questions about this feedback, do not hesitate to contact Richard Fletcher
(faculty Chair of the Arts and Humanities 2 Panel; cc’d here), or me.

Since the second feedback item is also a question, | will wait to hear from you before advancing the
courses.

Best regards,
Bernadette
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Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.

Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences

154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210

Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
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